Help Bring in a new year free of hunger in Israel



לקבל בכבוד





May you and your loved ones, and all of am Israel enjoy a healthy and sweet new year!

Chag Someyach!

שנה טובה ומתוקה



Happy New Year!

Dear Friend of Israel, Shalom!

Rosh Hashanah reminds us to take some time out of our day for meaningful introspection. It is a time to reflect, repent, and hope for a better year ahead. As we look back there is so much that has transpired. And while each year is filled with new adventures, here we are yearly praying for a new beginning. Jewish people all over the world are preparing for the high holiday celebrations; both in prayer, good deeds, and obtaining everything needed for this auspicious time. In Israel, many families are still recuperating from this challenging year. The wounds of terrorism that took place in recent months will take years to heal!

Children and families are both psychologically and emotionally affected by such heartache, and these events have left thousands living in fear and emotionally frail.

Unfortunately, the struggle doesn't stop there. Inflation has hit Israel extremely hard rendering the cost of food completely unaffordable! Inflation has caused hard-working families to join the ranks of the needy and ask for help to obtain food. The needy in Israel are fighting the daily challenge of sustaining their families!

Children and orphans are hungry, Holocaust survivors are living with empty refrigerators, and needy families have little to feed their loved ones! This Rosh Hashanah I encourage you to remember our needy brethren in Israel! Let us unite and walk into this new year knowing we did everything in our power to ensure that needy families DO have food on the table!

Join us by donating Food Cards to children, orphans, Israel Defense Force families, Holocaust survivors, and needy families in Israel! Your donation can save many of our brethren from continuing to live in hunger!

Due to the escalating poverty situation in Israel, we now have thousands of additional families who need your support this Rosh Hashanah!

Please send in a donation for Food Cards so that the needy can also celebrate this new year with dignity and hope in their hearts! In the merit of your generous donation may you, your loved ones, and the entire nation of Israel, have a joyful and peaceful new year!

Shana Tova U'Metuka! שנה טובה ומתוקה! Shlomo Steinmetz



To donate online please log into our website:

www.globaljewish.org



@jar-gjarn



shlomo@globaljewish.org



To send a donation by regular mail to:

Global Jewish Assistance - JAR

1414 Carroll Street, Brooklyn, NY 11213 Tax ID # 11-309-5240



www.globaljewish.org shlomo@gjarn.org

> 212-868-3636 347-515-3692



Thank you

for working with us to ensure that over 30,000 Food cards were distributed to needy families in Israel in 2022! With your generosity, they had food on the table!



Thank you

to the many generous donors who opened their hearts to feed our needy brethren in Israel!



Thank you

for allowing us to be the Shlichei Mitzvah to feed the hungry in Israel dring the holidays and throughout the year!



Thank you to all who understand the challenges Israel faces daily, and that the struggle for the needy is REAL!



Thank you for trusting Gjar to do the maximum to help those in need!



A tremendous thank you

to Hashem for allowing us to remind our brethren in Israel that they are not alone in their struggle to obtain food for their families! And together we can eradicate hunger in Israel!